
 

 

 

 

Good Afternoon,  

 

Due to the recent outbreak of COVID-19, Sven Bone Dentistry will be putting certain precautions in 

place to prevent the spread of the virus. In accordance with ADA recommendations, Sven Bone Dentistry 

will be; 

• Rescheduling dental cleanings until further notice. 

• Screening patients for travel and signs and symptoms of infection or travel prior to scheduling any 

appointments. 

• Taking temperature readings as part of the provider’s routine assessment of patients before 

performing dental procedures. 

• Having patients rinse with a 1% hydrogen peroxide solution before each appointment. 

• See one patient at a time to encourage social distancing. 

• Wipe down all door handles / entryways between each appointment. 

Certain precautions are always to be in place , regardless of outside influence. In accordance with ADA 

& OSHA recommendations, Sven Bone Dentistry will continue to; 

• Carry out basic infection prevention measures such as promoting frequent and thorough hand 

washing, encouraging workers to stay home if they are sick and encouraging respiratory etiquette 

by covering coughs and sneezes. 

• Establish and maintain workplace controls including using physical barriers to control the spread 

of the virus; social distancing; and appropriate personal protective equipment, hygiene and 

cleaning supplies. 

• Clean and disinfect public areas frequently, including door handles, chairs and bathrooms. 

• Use a rubber dam when appropriate to decrease possible exposure to infectious agents. 

• Use high-speed evacuation for dental procedures producing an aerosol 

• Autoclave instruments after each patient. 

As of now, Sven Bone Dentistry will be open  limited hours, Thursday - Saturday. Please feel free to call and 

leave us a voicemail if we are not available. We will return your call! Otherwise, if you have any questions 

or concerns on how the virus or recent updates will affect you, please do not hesitate to reach out. It is 

our top priority to be available to our patients as we continue to monitor the effects of COVID-19. Any 

updates or changes will be made available to you as soon as possible.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Sven Bone  

 (406)577-8221 


